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Waste Strategy  

3.9 In December 2020, the EDI Committee considered a report providing members 
with an update on the Biodegradable Municipal Waste ban which comes into 
place in 2025.  

3.10 The Council has now signed up the Household Waste Charter which helps to 
ensure that the Council is compliant from a recycling and reuse perspective and 
also provides opportunities to access resources through Zero Waste Scotland, 
Scottish Government and others. A report on this subject was considered by the 
December 2020 EDI Committee. 

Correspondence and Information   

3.11 Officers continue to work on improved communications with Elected Members 
with topical briefings being distributed to Members and the ongoing monitoring of 



 

 

Ports, Harbours and Ferries 

3.17 Throughout the pandemic period to date we have been working closely with 
Transport Scotland, Calmac and CMAL to provide flexibility around the various 
services that the council supports and/or provides in terms of ferries and other 
commercial vessels. As a general comment, passengers travelling during the first 
lockdown were around 90% of the seasonal levels and currently we are finding 
passenger levels to be around 70% although car decks are regularly reported to 
be near capacity. This is understood to be a reflection that many businesses 
continue to operate but foot passengers are largely not travelling.  

Traffic Regulation Orders 

3.18 At the December 2020 EDI Committee a report was presented to members 
regarding the TRO Process Review, the significant backlog of (permanent) Traffic 
Regulation Orders and that these may take a substantial timescale to progress 
and the impact of T
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